
2023 NJSLA TESTING SCHEDULE

Math Gr 3-8: May 6th - May 8th
ELA Gr 3-8: May 9th - May 10th

Science Gr 5 & 8: May 6th - May 9th
Make Ups: May 13th - May 31st

April, 2024

Dear Parents/Guardians:

The 3rd through 8th grade students will be taking the NJSLA assessment during the month of May 2024
per the schedule listed above. More detailed information regarding NJSLA assessments for parents and
families can be found on the following websites:

● https://nj.mypearsonsupport.com/ForParent/
● https://nj.digitalitemlibrary.com/home

Please note that testing usually occurs directly after homeroom. Make-up testing will occur throughout
the day. Here are a few simple things you can do to help your child perform well on the tests:

● Get plenty of rest the night before
● Have a nutritious breakfast the morning of the test
● Get to the bus stop on time to avoid being late
● Try not to schedule appointments during the testing period

Please note that per New Jersey Dept. of Education guidelines, cell phones or other electronic devices
are not permitted in the testing rooms. We encourage students to keep their phones at home during
testing week. However, if any student brings a phone or electronic device to school, it will be secured
during testing hours and returned after students have finished testing.

As always, thank you for your attention to this matter. If you have any questions regarding the NJSLA
process, expectations and assessment, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s teacher or an
administrator.

Sincerely,

Amy Whilden
Assistant Principal

Deerfield Township Elementary School

P. O. Box 375, 419 Morton Avenue

Rosenhayn, New Jersey 08352

(856) 451-6610 ~ Fax (856) 451-6720
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